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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you as a concerned local resident to ask you to do everything you can to stop the Sizewell  C
development.

I am very supportive of developing ways of generating electricity that will not affect our climate, but such a
major nuclear power development when the technology still does not exist to dispose of nuclear waste is ill
founded, especially as there are green technologies such as solar power, wind power and more recently tidal
power, which do not have these draw backs.

It is my view that the money proposed for this development would be much more effectively used to support
these alternative green energies which have the potential of generating electricity and jobs without the
devastation that this nuclear power option involves. I am guessing that if the budget for this initiative was used 
differently and  for example all new homes were built with solar panels and better insulation,  the need for the
power would be reduced and extra electricity would be generated without the disruption that will be inevitable
with the execution of the Sizewell plan. 

The plans involve a very high level of negative local impact with potentially devastating effects on the local
residents both human and animal and the precious environment and as if that wasn’t enough EDF does not have
a good track record of completing its promises in time and on budget. It seems likely that even if it went ahead
by the time it is completed other technologies will have overtaken it and all the devastation will be in vain.

Please do everything you can to stop this initiative!  Let wisdom, common sense and integrity prevail!

Thank you,
Sally Hartley
Professor Emeritus
University of East Anglia.
Norwich
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